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Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

I strongly oppose Enbridge Gas proposed 2026 rate hike for Union South under OEB file
number EB 2025 0163. Ontario families face rising costs and another increase of about 35
dollars a year will hurt households. No one should have to choose between heat and groceries.
Enbridge reports record profits near 6 billion last year and paid its chief executive about 18
million. As a monopoly with a growing customer base, Enbridge should deliver efficiencies,
not higher rates. The inflation formula does not justify more charges when productivity gains
and profits can cover costs. Customers report inaccurate estimates and rising fixed charges,
eroding trust. Last year the province overrode an OEB decision with Bill 165, forcing existing
customers to subsidize new pipelines at about 600 dollars per household. Communities and
intervenors have pushed back before, and the OEB has reduced unnecessary spending to
protect consumers. Please reject this increase, require tighter cost control and real productivity
improvements, and put affordability first.

Name: Ali Khandani
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